
 

Environment & Regeneration Select Committee 
 
A meeting of Environment & Regeneration Select Committee was held on Monday, 
11th December, 2006. 
 
Present:   Cllr Mrs J Beaumont (Chairman), Cllr D Cains, Cllr J A Fletcher, Cllr C Leckonby, Cllr R Patterson 
(Vice Councillor Larkin), Cllr R Rix, Cllr Mrs B Robinson, Cllr F G Salt, Cllr M Smith, Cllr B Woodhead. 
 
Officers:  R Bradley, B Buckley, J McCann (DNS); P K Bell, S Connolly, J Trainer (LD). 
 
Also in attendance:   Cllr S Nelson (Cabinet Member for Environment). 
 
Apologies:   Cllr Larkin, Cllr Noble, Cllr Mrs Norton and Cllr Walmsley. 
 
 

869 
 

Minutes 
 
Consideration was given to the content of the draft minutes from the meeting 
held on 16th October 2006. 
 
CONCLUDED that the draft minutes from the meeting held 16th October 2006 
be forwarded to Council for consideration. 
 

870 
 

Review of Implementation of Wastes Management Review 
Recommendations 
 
Members were presented with a report on the Review of Implementation of 
Wastes Management Review Recommendations. 
 
Members were given the opportunity to ask questions of the Head of Direct 
Services, the Care for Your Area Service Manager and the Cabinet Member for 
Environment. 
 
Members were happy with the progress that had been made against each of the 
recommendations and it was agreed that Members should be updated again in 
six months time. 
 
CONCLUDED that:- 
 
1. The update on the Wastes Management Review recommendations be noted. 
 
2. Members be updated again in six months time. 
 

871 
 

Review of Street Lighting - Final Report 
 
Members were presented with the Review of Street Lighting report prior to it's 
submission to Cabinet. 
 
Members made some minor changes to the report and it was agreed that the 
report be forwarded to Cabinet for consideration. 
 
CONCLUDED that the Review of Street Lighting be forwarded to Cabinet for 
consideration. 
 

872 Review of Cemeteries and Memorials 



 

  
Members were presented Review of Cemeteries and Memorials Scope and 
Project Plan. 
 
Members were given the opportunity to ask questions and make comments on 
the Scope and Project Plan. 
 
The Head of Performance and Business Services (DNS) and The Registration 
and Bereavement Manager were in attendance to help answer any questions. 
 
It was agreed that if Members had any further questions or comments on the 
Scope and Project Plan that they be forwarded to the Scrutiny Officer. 
 
CONCLUDED that the Scope and Project Plan be agreed.  
 

 
 

  


